
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

The State Water Resources Control Board hereby cancels the 
Public Hearing to determine whether to issue a Cease and Desist Order and 

whether to impose Administrative Civil Liability 
against 

 
Flocchini Estate, LLC, and 

Mr. Andrew J. Flocchini 
 

Unnamed Stream Tributary to Petaluma River, Sonoma County 
 

The Public Hearing was originally scheduled to commence on  
Monday, June 1, 2015, at 9:00 a.m. 

 
in the Sierra Hearing Room 

Joe Serna, Jr.-CalEPA Building 
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board or Board) scheduled a hearing to 
receive evidence relevant to determining whether to adopt, with or without revision, a draft 
Cease and Desist Order (CDO) and whether to impose Administrative Civil Liability against 
Flocchini Estate, LLC, and Mr. Andrew J. Flocchini (referred to collectively as Flocchini).  
 
Subsequently, Flocchini and the Board’s Division of Water Rights’ Prosecution Team entered 
into a settlement agreement on May 28, 2015, and requested postponement of the hearing.  By 
Notice of Postponement of Public Hearing, dated May 29, 2015, the State Water Board 
postponed the June 1st hearing.  On July 16, 2015, the State Water Board’s Executive Director 
issued Water Right Order WR 2015-0023-EXEC (Order Approving Settlement Agreement and 
Cease and Desist Order).  Accordingly, no hearing is required to be held on this matter, and the 
previously postponed hearing is cancelled.  
 
For more information, please visit the following website: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/flocchini/index.shtml 

 
 
 
 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/flocchini/docs/wro20150023exec.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/flocchini/index.shtml
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
 
Questions concerning this notice may be addressed to Jane Farwell Jensen at (916) 341-5349, 
or at jane.farwell-jensen@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 July 27, 2015            
Date Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
 

mailto:jane.farwell-jensen@waterboards.ca.gov

